Rick Garcia

From: Quevedo, Vicente M. <vquevedo@cabq.gov>

Sent: 05 December 2017 15:09

To: Rick Garcia

Subject: Re: Notification Inquiry_Coors Blvd & Coors By-Pass_DRB
Rick,

After a review of the proposed location for your upcoming DRB submittal, I show that as of Tuesday
December 5, 2017 there are no affected Neighborhood or Homeowner Associations to notify. Feel free to
print a copy of this email to accompany your DRB application packet. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Vicente M. Quevedo, MCRP
Neighborhood Liaison

Office of Neighborhood Coordination
Citt Council Services

(505) 768-3332

cabg.gov/neighborhoods

-------- Original message --------

From: Rick Garcia <richard-g@survtek.com>

Date: 12/5/17 3:06 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: "Quevedo, Vicente M." <vquevedo@cabq.gov>

Subject: RE: Notification Inquiry_Coors Blvd & Coors By-Pass_ DRB

Good Afternoon

I just back from the City planning desk attempting to submit this application and was told that your e-mail expired.

Can you please resend the below email that you had sent me as so | can get this submittal in.

Thank you, | would appreciate it.

Surv-Tek, Inc.



